

Cancell Road, London, SW9 6HN Tel: 020 7735 1343 Fax: 020 77355262

Email: admin@christchurchschool.cc

18th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

SCHOOL CLOSURE

As you are already well aware, we will be closing our school from Friday 20th March at 3.30pm until further notice.

While our school is closed children will be provided with work via an online learning folder which you can access from the following link https://tinyurl.com/ccsw9homelearning

The teachers will be updating the online resources on a weekly basis (Monday to Friday). We are also sending home a paper work pack.

We will also provide each child with an exercise book in which they can complete their work and return to school when we are able to open again.

The following is a list of useful websites for your child to access at home:

www.topmarks.co.uk

www.twinkl.co.uk

www.busythings.co.uk

www.phonicsplay.co.uk

www.keepkidsreading.net

www.snappymaths.com

www.ttrockstars.com

In the meantime, and while our school is closed we will continue to update you regularly via text message, email and/or the school website.

Our school email will be checked daily, so if you need to contact the school or a member of staff for any reason please use this address admin@christchurchschool.cc

During these unprecedented times, we ask that you continue to support and care for each other in the way that you know best. Relationships within our school community are strong and it is vital that we look out for each other and keep an eye on our vulnerable neighbours.

Best Wishes,

Jayne Mitchell Executive Headteacher







Senior Leaders: Ms. Jade Gallacher Chair of Governors: Mr. Day Macaskill